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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Greg Hunt <ghunt@zpeenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 12:03 PM
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU); Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Cc: Ray, Peter (DPU)
Subject: D.P.U. 20-75;

 

 
Good afternoon. Due to the recent scheduling of group study kickoff meetings offered by the EDC’s which have taken 
time planned to finalize our written comments. 
 
Zero-Point Development would like to request an extension of the time to file written comments by one day. From 
December 17th at 5pm to December 18th at 5pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Greg Hunt. 
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